St. Leo's Bulletin July 30th 2017

Mass Intentions

Mon 7.31	8:00AM 8:30AM	NO Communion Service NO Adoration
Tues 8.01	8:00AM	Communion Service
Wed 8.02	8:00AM	George Bohl Family
Thursday 8.03	8:00AM	Savanah Brintnell
Friday 8.04	8:00AM	Souls In Purgatory
Saturday 8.05	4:00PM	Jason Brintnell
Sunday 8.06	8:00AM 9:30AM 11:00AM	+Catherine Walter Restoration Project St. Leo's Parishioners

Weekly Collection

Yearly Budget	\$623,749.63	
YTD	\$34,609.00	
July Goal	\$53,000.00	
MTD Collected	34,609.90	
Collections: July 23rd 2017		
Adult	5477.00	
Children's	0.00	
Loose	1706.00	
Total	7183.00	
Rest. Loan	\$696,123.7 <u>9</u>	



Knights Corner

Interested in becoming a member of the Knights Of Columbus? Call Doug Presley at 701-240-7302

Nathan Artz Memorial Blood Drive

Thursday, August 10, 2017 10:00 am -4:30 pm Hosted at Little Flower Catholic Church Contact Brenda Artz (701)263-7531 to schedule an appointment

CATHOLIC MOMS PLAYGROUP

Mothers and children of all ages are welcome to join us for the Catholic Moms Playgroup this summer. The group meets at Radio City Park from 9:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. on Wednesdays until school starts up again.

Adoration

We are looking for additional adorers! We have slots open for the 9AM-10AM shift and the 1PM-2PM shifts. Please call Bev Thom if you are able to sign up for an adoration slot. 701-833-5854

Thank you!

Thank you to all those who showed up to assist George and Jack move our tables into the church basement, they literally couldn't have done it without your help!

Go Fund Hannah!

Bishop Ryan graduate, and St. Leo's parishioner Hannah Thom has answered her call to the religious life with the Dominican sisters in Nashville Tennessee. The stipulation occurring before she can enter freely is that she be debt free. Hannah, was a student at the University of Mary before she was invited to begin her journey as a Catholic sister. Please support Hannah by going on our Facebook page, or our website and donating to her Go Fund Me Page. If you're uncomfortable donating online, but would like to contribute please write a check, or mark your donation to Hannah Thom and throw it in the weekend collection basket. Hannah will be joining us the weekend of August 5th and 6th to share her vocation story with us.

Parish Office

The Parish office will be closed on July 31st for a funeral, the parish office will also be closed on August 3rd and 4th.



Bishop Ryan "Dreams Can Come True" Raffle tickets

are available for purchase at the Bishop Ryan business office, in the Parish offices and after weekend Masses. Tickets are \$100 each and only 1200 tickets will be sold. Drawing will take place Aug. 22nd and you need not be present to win. Prizes include: \$20,000 Cash, \$15,000 I Keating Shopping Spree, Yamaha "Zuma X" 50cc Scooter, Patio Set & Gas Fire Table, Family of Bicycles, Traeger Grill, groceries at Marketplace Foods (X2), \$500 Scrip, \$250 Gas Card.

Need Gift Ideas?

Scrip gift cards make the best gifts. Close to 90 local businesses participate in the Scrip program offering a large selection of cards, in addition to the hundreds of national cards available by special order. Local cards are available after the weekend Masses at the 4 Parishes and weekdays in our parish office, and the business office at Bishop Ryan. A national list is available on the Bishop Ryan website www.bishopryan.com under Scrip. National (special) orders must be prepaid and are ordered Monday mornings by 10am at Bishop Ryan.

Register Now for the 2017-18 School Year at Bishop Ryan!

Are you considering Catholic education for your children? Registration is now open at Bishop Ryan Catholic School for students in Preschool through 12th grade.

Preschool openings include half-day classes (morning or afternoon) that meet two days, three days or five days each week, or a full-day, five-day class. (Preschool registration is age dependent and classes are filled on a first-come, first-served basis.) Students who will be entering Grades K-12 are also invited to register; come tour the school and find out how we're laying the foundation for happiness through education in virtue. For more information or to receive a registration packet, please call Jaimie at (701) 838-3355.

Stewardship Thought:

Your church and community offer many opportunities for sharing your time and talent in God's service.

Vocation Views:

God invites us to ask for what we need. Consider what Solomon requested – an understanding heart. What do you need as you seek to follow Jesus?

CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP

The Charismatic Prayer Group meets at 7:00 p.m. on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month at **Our Lady of Grace** in the lower level classroom. Charismatic prayer is a time to gather in community to praise, worship, and honor God as the Holy Spirit moves you. It's a place to exercise the charismatic gifts of tongues and prophecy. It involves scripture reading, teaching, testimony, and sharing. Try something new to grow in your faith! Upcoming dates are: August 10th & 24th.

PRO-LIFE REFLECTION

In the midst of the abortion tragedy, the Church does not point fingers of condemnation. Rather, the Church extends hands of compassion and help to lift up out of despair those who are tempted to abort their children. The Church informs her people of the many alternatives to abortion and says, "I am with you and will enable you to say 'yes' to life."